
                             

A Message from Dr. Alwell  

It is both an honor and a privilege to serve as the principal of Buckeye Elementary, a 

school that thrives because of the incredible support we receive from our community. Our 

success is a direct reflection of the dedication and partnership we have with our parents, 

teachers, and community members, and I am incredibly grateful for the role each of you plays in 

making Buckeye a truly special place. 

At Buckeye Elementary, we are committed to upholding the highest academic standards. 

Our dedicated teachers create an environment where every student is encouraged to excel and 

grow. Every day, we strive to foster a love of learning and a passion for achievement in every 

child. 

Buckeye Elementary is deeply fortunate to have the unwavering support of our parents 

and community members. Our parents are truly our partners in education, volunteering their 

time, attending school events, and being actively involved in their children’s learning. The strong 

relationships we build with our families help create a positive, collaborative atmosphere that 

makes a real difference in our students’ lives. We also appreciate the support we receive from 

local businesses and organizations whose contributions enhance the educational experience we 

provide. 

Our students are at the heart of everything we do. Their curiosity, enthusiasm, and 

determination inspire us each and every day. Whether they are mastering new concepts, 

collaborating with their peers, or overcoming challenges, we are constantly amazed by their 

growth and resilience. We are proud to watch them develop not only academically but also 

socially and emotionally, becoming well-rounded individuals who will contribute positively to the 

world around them. 

As we continue to work together, I am confident that Buckeye Elementary will remain a 

place where students thrive, parents are engaged, and the community is strong. When we 

collaborate – school, home, and community – we create an environment where every student 

can reach their full potential. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Jessica Alwell 

Principal, Buckeye Elementary 

 



 


